

The Corporation of the Town of Goderich

Staff Report

To: Mid-Huron Landfill Site Board

Report From: Mark Allen, Mid-Huron Landfill Site Supervisor

Meeting Date: August 12, 2025

Subject: Mid-Huron Landfill Site Supervisor's Report

Recommendation:

That the Mid-Huron Landfill Site Board receive the Site Supervisor's Report for the August 12, 2025 Board meeting for information.

Report Summary:

Equipment Maintenance for 401 Parson's Court

Tress have been trimmed

Leachate:

Valve has been replaced

Consulted With:

Sean Thomas, Director of Community Services, Infrastructure and Operations

Approved By:

Janice Hallahan, Chief Administrative Officer Andrea Fisher, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk